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My name is Margaret Brown and I live in Brunswick. I am writing in support of LD 
29. I am 69 years old and have been a walker and bicycle rider all my life. I believe 
that providing safe spaces for walking and cycling improve the quality of life for all 
of the people who are able to access them. This type of trail makes us healthier, gives 
us opportunities to get from place to place actively and is an economic enhancement 
to the communities which border it. We have many examples around us in Maine and 
beyond where trails such as the one proposed in LD29 have improved the lives of the 
people.  Please vote "ought to pass".  My thanks to the committee.


